
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  NWFSC Foundation Finance Committee 
 
FROM:  Mr. Chris Stowers 
 
DATE:  July 23, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: Review of the Investment Policy 
 
 
Per the Foundation’s policies, the Investment Policy is as follows: 
 
The investment policy is provided as an information item for your review. Staff is not recommending any 
changes but believes it is prudent to review the investment policy with the finance committee at least 
once per year.  
 


